ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER
BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING
14 MARCH 1973

ATTENDEES: Frank Morgan Al Ligrani
Bill Petynia Bob Scott
Ben Taylor Leo Symmank
Bill Parker Hal Neely
Fred Joy Dick Chandler
MINUTES:

Jim Britton dropped from membership for lack of attendance.

Leo Symmank reported that due to lack of interest by the youth,
the Youth Forum activity will be: drdpped.

Leo read a letter from Roy Pezoldt recommending that Career Day
be discontinued and that a program similar to the Downtown Houston
Club be adopted. The club to supply individual counseling on request
to Grades 10, 11 & 12 students. This recommendation was moved
and passed.

All Directors are to meet with their committees to determine
$ needed to complete.. this fiscal year.

Harry Jennings
Club Secretary



